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Docket No. 50-331 

Linn County Regional Planning 
Commission 

Courthouse 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52401 

Gentlemen: 

This supplements my &etter of January 4, 1972 to you which 
transmitted the Revised Environmental Report submitted by 
Iowa Electric Light & Power Company in connection with their 
application for the proposed Duane Arnold Energy Center 
located in Palo, Iowa.  

Amendment No. 1, dated July 1972, to the Revised Report is 
enclosed. Requests for copies of the report and amendment 
should be addressed to the U. S. Atomic Energy Commission, 
Washington, D.C. 20545, Attention: Deputy Director for 
Reactor Projects, Directorate of Licensing.  

Sincerely, 

Original Signed bn 
Roger S. Bydr 

Roger S. Boyd, Assistant Director 
for Boiling Water Reactors 

Directorate of Licensing
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